
The Centre for Foreign Language Teacher Training and European Education at 

Warsaw University 

invites 

students from 4EU+ Alliance Universities 

to take part in 

the 'Virtual exchange - project work' course 

 

The course is learner-led and project-based. Students from different 

European universities collaborate online on intercultural projects. This gives 

you the opportunity to learn more about other cultures, develop your digital 

skills and practise English (and other languages) in a natural context. 

The course starts on 2nd November 2021, finishing at the end of January 

2022. Enrolment on the course is between 21-29 October 2021. 

Throughout the course students work at their own pace in small project 

groups. They choose the topics of their intercultural projects. 

Students themselves decide when and how often to meet online. 

There are 3 scheduled one-and-a-half-hour Zoom meetings with the course 

instructor: 

November 2 at 3 p.m., repeated at 4.30 p.m (CET) 

November 16 at 3 p.m., repeated at 4.30 p.m (CET) 

December 7 at 3 p.m., repeated at 4.30 p.m (CET) 

The materials from the scheduled meetings will be accessible on the Moodle 

platform. 

The instructor's office hours on Zoom: Thursdays, 8 p.m., starting on 



November 4.  

Individual students and/or project groups can also arrange to meet the 

instructor on other days and at other times. 

Students are awarded 1 ECTS point on completion of the course. 

The course syllabus is available at: 

https://usosweb.uw.edu.pl/kontroler.php?_action=katalog2%2Fprzedmioty%2

FpokazPrzedmiot&kod=4100-IIIMWWP&lang=en 

For more information please contact the course instructor,  

Dr. Elżbieta Sielanko-Byford at e.sielanko-byf@uw.edu.pl 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


